
Printed on: 04/06/2021 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/06/2021  20:44:522021/1782/P OBJ Carolyn Freeland As residents of the mews we object to the construction of additional stories to 15 Fitzroy Mews. This is a very 

quiet and residential street and the construction would be a major disruption to quality of life, especially as 

many of us are now permanently working from home post-pandemic.

03/06/2021  19:38:512021/1782/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Heather Spalding The proposed planning application would result in our flat being both overlooked and the light being blocked! I 

therefore strongly oppose the additional of the floor on top of 15 Fitzroy Mews. With the addition of roughly 80 

flats being built at 101 Cleveland street it does not appear as though we need more residential dwellings at 

present and after over a year of building work the area could do with a break.

03/06/2021  21:13:062021/1782/P OBJ Luca Basilico I strongly object to the extension application for 15 Fitzroy Mews. The building in question is directly opposite 

my residence and overlooks our home, potentially causing loss of privacy and light. It will no doubt be 

extremely disruptive to the residents of this very quiet and neighborly block. I work from home permanently 

post-Covid and the construction work and noise would be very detrimental to my quality of life. Additionally, 

adding additional height to the building would be very out of character to the rest of the area.
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